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February 16, 2021 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
With absolute pleasure, I write this letter of recommendation in support of Becca Sobieck’s application 
to the Licensed Practical Nurse (LPN) position within your institution.  
 
I met Becca about two years ago, when she joined Princeton Sports and Family Medicine (PSFM) as a 
new to practice LPN. She immediately became an integral part of our practice by her enthusiasm, 
flexibility and willingness to learn. Over the last two years, it has been a pleasure watching her grow 
from a novice into an expert LPN – from taking on leadership roles within the practice training new 
clinical staff, to participating in office-wide quality improvement projects, to developing triage and 
safety protocols during the COVID pandemic.  
 
I have watched many excellent LPNs come through our practice’s medical scribe program. I have 
learned that there are three qualities that make for an outstanding employee: 1) the ability to work as a 
teammate with other staff members; 2) the ability to connect with patients; and 3) strong clinical and 
critical thinking skills. While an office is often lucky to find an employee with one or two of these 
skills, it is rare to find someone with all three. Becca has been a true standout in our clinic, as she 
possesses all three of these important qualities. Not only is she very conscientious, inquisitive, and 
receptive to feedback, but she also possesses a great personality that establishes quick and easy rapport 
with patients and staff alike. We have been so lucky to have her on our team. 
 
I have no doubt in my mind that Becca will be an asset both to your institution. Although I am so sad 
to see her leave us, I am excited to watch her move into this next phase of her career and cheer her on 
every step of the way! 
 
I recommend Becca Sobieck unreservedly, and hope you will consider her for the position to which 
she has applied. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any additional questions. My cell phone 
number is (717) 395-1100, and my email address is lauren.eisenhauer@gmail.com.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lauren Eisenhauer, MSN, RN, APN, FNP-BC, CNE 


